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Use of “resident or nonresident” is redundant since an individual is either a resident
or not.  Also, current law could be interpreted to require that a group of individuals
consist only of residents or nonresidents but not both.  I, therefore, have eliminated any
reference to residents and nonresidents in s. 167.10 (3) (c) 6.
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